
Wells Fargo re shareholder resolution  

10 January 2019 
 
 
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Wells Fargo to respond to the shareholder 
resolution filed by members of the Interfaith Center on Corporate Responsibility that urges its Board 
of Directors to report to shareholders on how it is identifying and addressing human rights risks 
related to the Trump Administration’s aggressive immigration enforcement policy. 

• “Corporate Support for Trump's Zero Tolerance Immigration Policy Prompts Shareholder 

Resolutions in 2019,” 18 Dec 2018 

• Shareholder resolution, Dec 2018  

 
 
Wells Fargo sent the following response: 
 
“We are engaging with the SEIU about the proposal and remain committed to respecting human 
rights throughout our operations and our products and services. For further comment, we 
recommend reaching out directly to SEIU.” 
 

 

https://www.iccr.org/corporate-support-trumps-zero-tolerance-immigration-policy-prompts-shareholder-resolutions-2019
https://www.iccr.org/corporate-support-trumps-zero-tolerance-immigration-policy-prompts-shareholder-resolutions-2019
https://www.iccr.org/sites/default/files/page_attachments/immmig_wells.pdf

